
 

 

It is the role of government to come up with innovative ways to streamline processes and Stellenbosch 

Municipality is committed to improve the ease of doing business in Stellenbosch. Development plays an 

important and integral role in the economic vitality of Stellenbosch, and the efficient processing of land use 

and building development applications is an essential enabler.   

 

To assist with the processing of building plan applications, Stellenbosch Municipality introduced a Building 

Plans Application Management System, known as BPAMS, which has been in operation since 1 January 

2021.  

A similar system has now been developed for land use and land development applications and the Town 

Planning Application Management System, in short known as TPAMS, will be launched on the 1st of July 

2022. 

To enable the proper integration and functioning of these systems, BPAMS has been upgraded. The 

upgrading of the system will require that the existing data from the previous version is successfully migrated 

to the new version, for which purpose BPAMS had to be closed.   

 

Stellenbosch Municipality apologise for any inconvenience.  

 

The new BPAMS for the submission of Building Plan applications will go live 1 July 2022.  

 

 

For any enquiries and assistance on BPAMS and Building Plan Applications, please make use of 

the following Contact Details: 

Customer Care & All General Enquiries – 021 808 8692; 021 808 8641 or 021 808 8663 – 

Dillon.Williams@stellenbosch.gov.za ;  Donnadene.Nicolas@stellenbosch.gov.za  or 

Alicia.Ncanywa@stellenbosch.gov.za  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BPAMS 
UPGRADING OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING PLAN APPLICATION MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 

System Down:  24 June 2022 to 30 June 2022 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
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